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Husch Blackwell Hosts CCPA Webinar 
Update
Husch Blackwell will host a webinar Monday, September 16 at noon CDT 
offering a first look at the latest developments regarding amendments to the 
California Consumer Privacy Act (CCPA).

Friday, September 13 is the final day for the California legislature to pass bills 
amending the CCPA. Husch Blackwell attorneys Robert J. Bowman, Lauren 
Cabral, Ephraim Hintz and David M. Stauss will review and discuss the fate of 
numerous assembly bills (AB) and the impact of any amendments on CCPA 
compliance efforts.

The webinar is free and open to the public; registration is required.
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